

November 2020

Dear High School Guidance Office:

To help further the education of our local high-school seniors, Sidney Federal Credit Union is participating in the New York Credit Union Association's statewide college scholarship program. Last year, this program awarded \$30,000 in scholarships to 48 students across New York State with award amounts ranging from \$250 to \$1,750. In addition, sfcu awarded \$10,000 in scholarships to local students through this scholarship program, which remains the same in 2021.

High-school seniors who are members of sfcu are invited to apply for these scholarships to be used at two or four-year accredited educational institutions.

A memo to all scholarship applicants, along with the fillable scholarship application, is available online at sfcuonline.org. Please consider sharing this opportunity with students on the scholarship section of your school website!

Applicants will be judged based upon their academic achievements, extracurricular and community activities and the quality of their written essay. The completed application, along with required documents and typed essay response, must be submitted online no later than Friday, January 8<sup>th</sup>, 2021.

Thank you for your support, and please feel free to contact me with any questions. I can be reached at 607 561-7346 or eglassett@sidneyfcu.org.

Best,

Elise M. Glassett

Marketing Specialist

CUDE, Credit Union Development Educator

Financial Coaching Program Coordinator